
I am writing to ask for you to support HB4075. It is time to stop the disrespectful and cruel coyote killing 
contest. We need to be demonstrating a respectful attitude toward wildlife for our youth. We are 
running out of time as our landscapes are changing with the dominance of humans. We cannot afford to 
continue disrespect and cruelty as a contest. Our children deserve better.  Thank you for your time.  
            Jabrila Via 
 


